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IPART seeks feedback on utilities’ 
proposed prices and costs for water 
management and rural bulk water services 

Invitation for feedback 
The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) has 
begun its review of prices and costs for water management 
services provided by the Water Administration Ministerial 
Corporation (WAMC). We are also reviewing prices and costs 
for rural bulk water services provided by Water NSW.  
We are seeking feedback on utilities’ proposed prices and 
increases in costs that will take effect from 1 July 2021.  
We have released Issues Papers for both price reviews on our 
website along with WAMC’s and Water NSW’s pricing 
proposals (www.ipart.nsw.gov.au).  
You can have your say by making a submission through our 
website by 16 October 2020. We will also host an online public 
hearing on 17 November 2020. 

Inquiries should be directed to Matthew Mansell on 

(02) 9113 7770 or water@ipart.nsw.gov.au.

Liz Livingstone, Chief Executive Officer 
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